
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Proposed Entertainment District – Department of Planning & Community Development 

Submitted By: James Shelby 

Date Submitted: February 22, 2022 

Work Session Date: March 7, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: March 7, 2022 

Background/History: 

Entertainment districts are being planned or have been already established within the Atlanta Metro Area. While they 
vary in size, building type, and tenant mix, the collective intent of municipalities is to rejuvenate exhausted or 
neglected real estate, to generate much-needed tax revenues, and to bolster a live-work-play image to compete with 
neighboring cities for businesses and residents. 

In order to encourage a more business-friendly environment, and a more pedestrian friendly atmosphere, staff is 
recommending the creation of an entertainment district  

Only establishments licensed to sell alcoholic beverages by the drink for consumption on-premises whose entrance 
is located within the district would be authorized to dispense an alcoholic beverage in a clear plastic cup, or other 
containers, as determine by the City Council, other than a can, bottle, or glass, for removal from the premises. 

Cost: $ N/A Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

EnterTextHere 

Action Requested from Council: 

Council discussion of approving an Entertainment District in the Main Street Overlay District 

 


